
NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES 
 

Readington Township Board of Education 
Personnel Committee Meeting 

January 31, 2017 

 

Dr. Sargent, Tom Venanzi, Melissa Szanto, Laura Simon, Ray Egbert and Chris Allen were present at the 

Personnel Committee meeting on January 31, 2017.  The following matters were discussed: 

1.  Dr. Sargent reviewed some personnel items with the Committee.  She also shared preliminary  

budget considerations as they relate to personnel.   

 

2. Dr. Sargent provided an update on an RTEA matter.   

 

3. Mr. Venanzi presented an update on some Central Office items.   

 

4. Dr. Sargent updated the Committee with final mSGP data that has been incorporated  into 

relevant teacher and administrator 2015-2016 final evaluations as required by law 

 

5. Dr. Sargent reviewed the process and timeline for a permanent business administrator.  The 

position was posted in the January 29th Star Ledger and through the NJASBO website.   

 

6. Mr. Venanzi discussed his proposal to standardize direct deposit for the district.      


